
From:   

Sent: 23 May 2023 17:02 

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Application Reference No. S62A/2023/0017 - Proposed Development at Land at Tile Kiln 

Green, Stansted, Great Hallingbury 

 

 

I would like to register my objections to the application for a logistics facility at Tile Kiln Green, Great 
Hallingbujry. This proposed facility is totally in the wrong place, it will cause congestion on B1256 with 
lorries trying to turn right into the facility which is so close to the roundabout on the M11 that any hold 
up will cause traffic queues back to the M11 roundabout. Bearing in mind that the B1256 usually 
queues past the intended entrance to the facility when trying to enter the M11 roundabout. 

 

With all this extra traffic the pollution will increase affecting the residents nearby, namely diesel fumes, 
diesel particulates, noise and light pollution. 

 

Also the temptation will be for the smaller vehicles to and from the site to use the narrow lanes through 
the village of Great Hallingbury which is not suitable for the larger vehicles. It will be very dangerous for 
people walking (no pavements), horse riders and cyclists and will be catastrophic for the village. 

 

Jill Hathersich 

 

 

 

 

 




